
AWSC	Recommendation	for	Assembly	2017-S-11	

 
It	is	recommended	that	the	Public	Outreach	Project	for	2017,	as	presented		(to	
include	50	Alateen	posters	per	District	and	to	the	Spanish	Coordinator	as	well	as	
285	banner	pens	per	District)	be	approved.		Details	of	cost	and	final	numbers	will	be	
available	in	the	May	Assembly	Report	of	the	Publich	Outreach	Coordinator.	

	

Note	to	DRs:		Please	go	over	this	with	your	Districts.		You	may	email	Freddie	at:	
PublicOutreach@AFGArea9.org	if	you	need	any	specific	information	prior	to	
Assembly.	

	

	

	

	

Posted	by	Chairperson,	March	4,	2017	


